
 
 

Note to file 
 
EA 0809-002 
Canadian Zinc Corporation, Prairie Creek Mine 
 
March 13, 2009 
 
On March 11, 2009, Review Board staff discussed the ongoing Prairie Creek 
Mine environmental assessment with Graeme McLaren of the British Columbia 
Environmental Assessment Office (BC EAO). 
 
In particular, the discussion was to officially notify the BC EAO of transportation 
plans related to the use of the Liard Highway to truck concentrate to the railhead 
in Fort Nelson, BC, and to initially discuss any trans-boundary implications.  
 
Mr. McLaren appreciated the courtesy, identified that the BC EAO does not 
currently see any triggers of the BC Environmental Assessment Act associated 
with the Prairie Creek Mine, and noted that BC EAO has referred its 
Northeastern Manager’s Committee to the Review Board website public registry 
for this file in case they would like further information. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, comments or requests for information, 
please contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
(original signed by) 
 
Alistair MacDonald 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7052 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
amacdonald@mveirb.nt.ca 
 


